
06 NOV 2020

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PENTATHLON 
STORIES: UIPM SECRETARY 
GENERAL’S MESSAGE

What a response!

In this monthly message I want to thank everybody who rose to the challenge of writing a story 
about what Modern Pentathlon means to you.

The variety of contributions was truly impressive – we had everything from folk stories to real-life 
experiences and tributes to some of the icons of our sport. We even had a poem (I think it could 
also work as a rap!)

In November 2020 we will announce the winners of the competition and publish some of the 
stories on the UIPM website. I can’t wait to share them with you.

For now, once again a huge thanks to everyone young and old around the world who participated.



Contributors: Vikra Krasnikova (UKR), Alex Srebnitskiy (RUS), Maria Olshanskaya (RUS – aged 
11), Elliot Trepess (GBR – aged 9), Wojciech Nowakowski (POL), Travis Moore (GBR – aged 10), 
Emiliano Hernandez (MEX, pictured above), Abdul Rahman Yousufi (AFG), Emily Freund (GER), 
Attila Mizser (HUN), Tomas Polacek (CZE), Lily-Mae Lancaster Evans (GBR – aged 11), Michelle 
Watson (GBR), Abigail Garzo (GUA), Kristina Ryabova (KAZ) and the French Modern Pentathlon 
Federation.

 


